
   
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

As of today, 91% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 
even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     
Thank you! 
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School dinner arrears 
 

We are currently owed £196.25 for unpaid 
school meals. We would very much 
appreciate it if you could check your 
account and make sure it is in credit. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Summer 2 
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Summer 2 Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay. Thank you  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I hope you all have a wonderful half-term break and when we come back, 
it will be full steam ahead with planning for September 24. In late July we 
will be welcoming the new pupils in for some taster days and in the last 
week of term we will be having a full week of transitions, in the new 
classrooms and staff. 
 
Teachers and TAs have had their new class lists this week, we hope to 
be fully staffed and be able to tell you exactly where your child will be and 
with what staff, in time for transitions week. Thank you in advance for the 
support, as many of the children (and adults!) do struggle with changes, 
but it’s much better if we all know what we are doing before the summer 
break. 
 
With the election coming up, we will be working on democracy and having 
our own hustings and elections, looking forward to the 4th July! 
 
School starts back as normal Monday June 3rd! 
 

Marianne 

Heads-up! 

Last week’s fine weather (hard to believe 
now, but it was only last week) gave our 
Site Manager the chance to work on our 
beautiful grounds.  
 
He was ably assisted in the task by some 
of our college students who raked the 
grass cuttings and deposited them on the 
compost heap. Great work! 



   
 

 

 

  
Last week, the event that many of our college students worked so hard to 

raise funds for, finally happened. It was their week away at the brilliant Peat 
Rigg Outdoor Training Centre. 

 

Students undertook a range of exciting activities and enjoyed many 
amazing experiences along the way! 

Here are just some of the things 
our college students said about 

their time at Peat Rigg: 
 

"I faced my fears and did the 

zip line" 
 

"I cannot believe I did the 

abseil" 
 

"the best bit was the team swing" 
 

"canoeing was the my favourite 

activity" 
 

"can I go again next year?" 



   
 

 

 

 

  

Activities included a river walk, abseiling, 
zip lining, canoeing, orienteering, 

bushcraft, team swing, tree climbing, 
archery and so much more! 

 

We are immeasurably proud of the way 
that our students were open to trying the 

many different activities available to 
them. Everyone did something new and 

really faced their fears.  
 

What a fantastic experience! 



   
 

 

 

  

What a fabulous display board in Upper Pre-Formal.  
 
Outer Space was this half term’s topic and they’re looking forward to Oceans, which will be the 
new topic after half term.  



   
 

 

 

 

Wellbeing & Safeguarding 

North Yorkshire Safeguarding Children Partnership (NYSCP) aims to 
ensure all children in North Yorkshire are safe, happy, healthy 

and achieving. 
 

If you are worried about a child – this is the duty number: 0300 131 2 131 
Or see their website here: 

 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/ 

On Thursday, we had a visit 
from North Yorkshire Music 
Association. We enjoyed 
listening to the band play 
music from Toy Story, Star 
Wars, The Incredibles and 
many more!  
 

They also told us all about the 
instruments that they had 
brought with them.  
 

Staff were all so proud of the 
way that our pupils engaged 
with the concert, and the 
musicians said that we were 
the most enthusiastic audience 
they have ever had! 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/

